
 

 
Life and Work-January 24, 2021 

 
We offer our condolences to Amy Dalziel, her family and friends, on the passing of her grandmother Jean 
Blomfield on January 14,2021. A celebration of her life will be held at a later date.  
 
We offer our condolences to Rev. Brian Colbourne, his family and friends, on the passing of his brother 
John Colbourne on January 19, 2021. A funeral service will be taking place Monday, January 25 in 
Channel-Channel-Port aux Basques. 
 
We offer our condolences to the family and friends of Blanche Butler on her passing on January 18, 
2021. A funeral service was held this past Thursday, January 21, from St. Philips Anglican Church. 
 
We welcome Mehakdeep Kaur, our new Office Administrator at St. James United Church.  Her office 
hours are 12 noon - 4 p.m. from Monday to Friday in the church building.  
 
Please note that the main door will be locked during the office hours.  Please ring the bell to access the 
building. 
 

Registration: 

This is a reminder that registration is mandatory. 

 

Please call Jennifer at 700-6064 between the hours of 11:00 am and 4 pm for a personal response, or 

leave a message with your name, number and time of your call. Jennifer will accept your registration and 

answer any of your questions regarding the process. We have set up this line for registration purposes 

only. There is no need to call the church office to register. 

Deadline for registration is 4 pm on the prior Friday. 


